

outdoor ACADEMY

northly newslitter - October 2023

LETTER FROM MS. EMILY

It's hard to believe how quickly all of us settled into routines, made new friends, and had so many adventures. We have had an amazing start to our school year!

On our nature walks this year, our kids have gotten the opportunity to say "WOW" to all God has created! It's really special to see kids learn about God!

We like to stay busy at Anothen so we have a lot planned for this upcoming month including some Chick-Fil-A and fishing! We are really excited about our new Parent Support Committee who is coming up with great ideas to assist in loving on your kiddos!

We pray for you all and we can't wait to move into the month of October!

TEACHER/ASSISTANT OF THE MONTH

Our School Support Committee will help us celebrate one teacher and one assistant each month by providing lunch. Below we have highlighted our September Teacher and Assistant of the Month.

Mrs. Evelyn has kicked off our Form 1
(Elementary) Education and it is AMAZING. We appreciate all of the efforts she has put into this program for the past several months. Our Form 1 students complete sewing projects, musical theory, and of course, a lot of time outdoors with Evelyn's guidance and education.

Mrs. Ana is our new Spanish Teacher and goes above and beyond each day doing much more!

Ms. Ana gets to pour into each student on campus weekly. While she is teaching Spanish, she includes music and pours Jesus' love into each student.

We are thankful for both of you, Mrs. Evelyn and Mrs. Ana.



VERSE OF THE MONTH

"This is the day the Lord has made; We will rejoice and be glad in it"

Psalm 118:24.

Anothen means From Above



PARENT RESOURCES

We are building our parent resource library! What kinds of resources would be helpful for you? Let us know by e-mailing emily@anothen.org

PARENT SUPPORT

If interested in being involved or a Sub for Anothen, e-mail Courtney@anothen.org

October

09

CHICK-FIL-A SPIRIT DAY & NO SCHOOL!

Go to Chick-Fil-A on Broad or North Walnut Creek and mention Anothen! Thank you for supporting your school!

11/12

PICTURE DAY!

Come dressed in your nature school best for fall picture day!

30/31 TRUNK OR TROUT

After School, Fishing will be available at our pond with some candy!

🐽 HALLOWEEN 🠽



We would love to see your child dressed festive on October 30/31st! Send them dressed in Black/ Orange or Fall colors! *No costumes please.